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From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 10:30 AM 
To:   
Subject: EL19‐003 
 

Mr. Thyen, 
  
Thank you for your message and accompanying letter regarding the Crowned Ridge siting 
permit request currently pending before the Public Utilities Commission, docket EL19-003. 
  
I appreciate you taking the time to write and inform the commission of your situation regarding 
this proposed siting project and your land's status. Your information will be posted under 
Comments and Responses in the docket so my fellow commissioners, PUC staff and others 
interested may read this information. Here is a link to the docket, 
http://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2019/EL19-003.aspx, and here is a link to the commission's 
Siting Guidelines that you may find helpful, 
http://puc.sd.gov/commission/dockets/electric/2019/el19-003/el19-003sitinghandout.pdf. 
  
If you have further questions or concerns, please follow up with a member of the PUC staff 
team working on this project by emailing your request to PUC@state.sd.us or calling (605) 773-
3201. 
  
Chairman Gary Hanson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov 




